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Private Wine Dinner at Piedmont Driving Club

Event

Piedmont Driving Club 

Walker Room 

1215 Piedmont Avenue 

Atlanta, Georgia 30309

1.11.16 

6:30 PM

As a token of our appreciation, Fisher Phillips cordially invites you to a very special wine dinner at

Piedmont Driving Club.

Gil Kulers, Piedmont Driving Club’s sommelier and maître d’, will take us on a journey through

Pinots from Around the World. We will enjoy Pinot Noir from Burgundy, Oregon, and California while

Gil explains the nuances of Old World versus New World.

The Driving Club’s chef will craft a Pinot-friendly dinner special to accompany the tasting, but all of

your PDC menu favorites will be available as well.

Please submit your RSVP and dietary restrictions to Stacey McReynolds at

smcreynolds@fisherphillips.com or (404) 240-4280 by Wednesday, January 4. 
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